

Pursuant to NRS, a meeting of the Pahrump Arena Advisory Committee was held at 7:00 PM on February 8, 2018 at the Bob Ruud Community Center, Rm A, located at 150 N. Hwy 160 Pahrump, NV 89060.

1. Pledge of Allegiance and Call to Order

Steve P. called to order at 7:05 PM

2. Roll Call

Scot T, Debbie P, Steve P, Steve C, Robert T, Loyce S, Michelle C, Cody C.

3. Approval of the Agenda for February 8, 2018.

Scot made a motion to approve, Robert second, all in favor

4. GENERAL PUBLIC COMMENT (Three-minute time limit per person.)- Action will not be taken on the matters considered during this period until specifically included on an agenda as an action item (First)

None

5. For Possible Action - Discussion and deliberation of Minutes of the Pahrump Arena Advisory Committee, meeting of January 11, 2018.

Robert made a motion to accept the minutes, Scot seconds, all in favor.

6. Announcements (First)

Little Britches rodeo Feb 10-11, 2018.

PVRR Feb 17-18, 2018.

PVHS Rodeo Feb 24-25, 2018.

7. For Possible Action - Discussion and deliberation of Arena Reservations.

None

8. For Possible Action - Discussion and deliberation regarding Arena fixes.

Panels for the main chutes arena need to be done before Sat.

Small arena chutes panels need done.

Main first pens and two last pens panels are apart and loose. And panel connected to outside are loose.

Need a walk thru before high school rodeo.

9. For Possible Action – Discussion and deliberation of Arena lighting and/or covering.

Steve talked with a company to estimate lighting and then also we talked and are in process of getting estimates for covering the main arena.

PAHRUMP ARENA ADVISORY COMMITTEE

ITEM # SUBJECT

February 8, 2018

10. For Possible Action- Discussion and deliberation to accept committee member applications for positions on the Pahrump Arena Advisory Committee. The applicants are Cody Chappell.

Loyce made a motion to accept, Scot second, all in favor.

11. Committee Comments (This item limited to announcements or topics/issues proposed for future workshops/agendas)

Scot asked about Andrea sign in the arena. Steve C said he would get with her and find out what is going on and if she had it to install.

12. GENERAL PUBLIC COMMENT (Second)

None

13. ANNOUNCEMENTS (Second)

None

14. ADJOURNMENT

Scot made a motion to adjourn, Steve P second and all in favor.

-Minutes approved at PAAC March 8, 2018 meeting.